
Rocky Mountain Passes Jany. 21, 1890 
Hill to E. H. Beckler 
"I am glad that Mr. Haskall has got out all 
right.1 was beginning to fear that something 
had happened to him. I note what he says about 
a 2.2 grade from the Summit to Middle Fork of 
Flathead.... Herewith I enclose you a letter 
from Sidney H. Butler, of Ashley,Missoula Coyntj 
Montana, which needs no comment from me.It might 
be well for us to make a sufficient location to 
enable us to file a map from Whitefish $E Ylat- 
head to the Blackfoot Agency so as to secure 
any passes we occupy." 
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